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ERRATUM TO NOTICE OF INTENT TO CANCEL PERMIT AS A HOUSEHOLD 

GOODS CARRIER; NOTICE OF BRIEF ADJUDICATIVE PROCEEDING 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Investigation of Whidbey Logistics, LLC For Compliance with WAC 

480-15-560 and WAC 480-15-570 

Docket TV-190112 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On February 27, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel Permit as a Household Goods Carrier; Notice of Brief 

Adjudicative Proceeding (Notice) in Docket TV-190112. Paragraph 5 incorrectly began with, “In 

February 2018 . . .” Paragraph 5 of the Notice is hereby corrected to read as follows: 

In February 2019, Staff conducted an investigation of Whidbey Logistics’ 

compliance with the safety requirements in WAC 480-15. As a result of 

the compliance investigation, Staff documented 117 safety requirement 

violations and proposed an unsatisfactory safety rating for the Company. 

Staff notified the Company of this proposed rating on February 21, 2019. 

 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Director 


